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1/10/2015

Ellen Satlof
Public Relations Manager
National Athletic Trainers Association

Dear Ms. Satlof,

The Athletic Training Education Program at Fort Lewis College is proud to offer its support of the Youth Sport Safety
Alliance’s Call to Action and the collective effort of the Alliance, to protect the safety of youth athletes participating in
sport.

We are committed to raising awareness about youth sport safety, advancing legislation and improving medical care for
youth athletes across the country. Our students are educated and receive training in the philosophy and application of
athletic medicine that is representative of the Youth Sports Safety Alliance’s Call to Action.

Thank you to the National Athletic Trainers’ Association for spearheading these efforts. We look forward to
membership in the Youth Sport Safety Alliance and being part of the national discussion about such an important issue.

Sincerely,
(:ﬁ/gcg.«uﬁfcyb

Carrie Meyer, EdD, ATC

Director, Athletic Training Education Program
Associate Professor, Exercise Science

Fort Lewis College

1000 Rim Drive

Durango, CO 81301

(970) 247-7581

meyer_c@fortlewis.edu
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